
 

 

February 21, 2025 

Hello everyone, 
  
We are currently in a COVID outbreak in the Meadows, with several residents who 
have tested posi�ve over the last week. Addi�onally, we are also experiencing a 
flu outbreak in Mayflower House. Congregate dining and ac�vi�es groups have 
been suspended for a �me un�l these outbreaks have passed. Families and friends 
are s�ll able to visit, but the use of masks and not visi�ng if feeling under the 
weather are very important. 
 
We are con�nuing to encourage residents to please wear a mask in public, indoor 
areas for now. We do realize it is an inconvenience, but it does make a difference, 
and is less inconvenient than contrac�ng the flu or COVID for sure. 
 
Masks con�nue to be available at the front desk if you need them. 
 

Thank you all for your pa�ence and coopera�on, it is greatly appreciated.   
 
All the best, 

 
Mary Ellen 

Mary Ellen Bove, LNHA              
CEO/Execu�ve Director 
Heath Village 
Schooley’s Mountain Road 
Hacketstown, NJ  07840 
908-684-5220 

 


